SEAC Meeting Minutes
March 25, 2015

Parent Members Present: Rob Mancini, Christine Fugelberg, Kelly Gryting, Karen Schuring, Krista Specht, Carrie Peterson, Jeff Hager, Suzanne Britton

[bookmark: _GoBack]Staff Members Present: Kelly Rohlfson, Jessica Hawley, Lisa Maraist, Brian Schliesman, Doug Kern

Updates: Currently, the district is reviewing staffing for the 2015-2016 school year and setting up open houses for students transitioning from elementary to middle school and middle school to high school.

SEAC Open House: We discussed the previous month’s SEAC Open House.  There was a concern the information may have gone out too late.  We agreed it was best to send both paper and electronic copies of the invitation.  We also discussed making sure interested parents understand the purpose of SEAC versus a parent support group.

Website Updates: We discussed the possibility of including the SEAC meeting minutes and information about upcoming meetings on the district website.  Currently, the information regarding joining SEAC is difficult to navigate and find.  We discussed adding SEAC information to the Parent Resources section of the website and possibly including bullet points to condense and clarify the SEAC information.  We also discussed updating the SEAC application to make it easier to use.  

Membership Updates: Carrie said she received communication from a couple people who were interested in SEAC but could not attend the open house.  She will follow up with them.  Christine has a Facebook page for moms in the south metro who have children with special needs.  This would be an appropriate place to promote SEAC as long as it was clear this is only for residents of the Prior Lake- Savage district.

Family Connection Bios: We reviewed the information we want to include in the bios and Rob offered to write a template he will send to the SEAC members who offered to be part of this project.  Karen offered to write an introduction letter.  Doug will talk to the technology staff about getting these on the website and we will try to get these up by the end of the year.

Disability Awareness Week:  Doug will discuss the plan for this with Special Ed leadership.  Edgewood school had Pacer Center come with puppets, which was well received.

St. Michael Update: Kelly spoke and shared that St. Michael has focused on bullying this year.  They had a speaker who came and shared strategies about being in the top 20 and staying above the line.  She will forward this information to the group.

The next SEAC meeting is April 29, 2015 from 6:00-7:30 in the District Service Center
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